
From: wen norton [mailto:wennorton@yahoo.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, May 07, 2014 10:30 PM 
To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: Remove C & H CAFO Permit 

 
Dear Ms. Marks,  
I am writing to ask you to act to remove the permit for C & H.  
 
C&H is the first industrial-scale hog facility to be located in the watershed of the iconic Buffalo 
National River and the first facility in Arkansas to be granted coverage under the NPDES 
Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations ("CAFO") General Permit ARG590000. 
 
I live and work on my family farm near the CAFO. My Great-great grandfather was a Civil War 
Doctor and physician in the community here. Even in those days they understood the dangers of 
drinking and bathing in unhealthy water. The sweet spring that they used for all of those years is 
now in eminent danger of pollution due to your actions at ADEQ.   
 
Wendel Norton 

  


